
 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

Services 

Sunday 27th April at 10.30am 

Children’s Society Service  

(Chris Wilson on Annual Leave) 

There are clipboards and worksheets for 

the children at the back of the Meeting 

House. Please return the clipboards at 

the end of the service. 

 

Sunday 4th May at 10.30am 

Facing Giants 

(1 Samuel 17 verses 1 to 11) 

 

Sunday 4th May at 6.30pm 

Praying Bigger Prayers 

What we pray for … Vast Love 

A series helping us to develop  

our prayer life. Please join us this 

evening- there is no pressure to pray but 

we trust you will be blessed as you gather 

with the Church Family for teaching, 

praise and a time of prayer. 

Home Group Study 

 

Thursday 1st May 

Minor Hall at 7.30pm 

Fellowship Night: Share and Prayer 

After some refreshments there will be a 

review of our last term’s study  

(The Big Picture) and a preview of what we 

will be doing this term.  

Everyone is welcome, so please come and 

join us - even if it is your first time. 

 

The schedule of events for Midweek 

Worship is also available in the vestibule. 

 

 

 

Announcements 

27th April 2025 

Getting in touch 

If you need to get in touch with someone 

in relation to an announcement, but are 

unable to, please contact us at 

office@greystoneroad.org. 

We will pass your email on to the relevant 

person. Thank you. 

Dates for your Diary:  

Buzzy Bees will be back this Tuesday, 

29th April from 10.00 -11.30 

 

Holiday Bible Club: 23rd – 27th June 2025 

Annual Leave 

Rev Chris Wilson will be on Annual Leave 

from 21st April to 27th April (inclusive). If 

you require the services of a minister, 

please contact Rev. Robert Bell, James 

Warrick, or a member of Kirk Session. 

 

 

Antrim Grammar Scool SU 
Thanksgiving Service 

 
The service will be held in  

First Antrim Presbyterian Church on 
Thursday, 8th May at 7pm. 

AGS SU is hosting a thanksgiving service, 
as part of their 50th anniversary 
celebrations, to celebrate God’s 

faithfulness across the decades. We 
would love church members from your 
congregation who have supported and 
prayed for SU, along with present and 

past pupils, to join with us at the service to 
thank our good and faithful God. 

 

Lord’s Day Worship Schedule  
for May to August 2025 is now available in 

the vestibule. 

 

mailto:office@greystoneroad.org


 

Parking of Cars  
We ask that you respectfully leave parking space at the rear of the church for those with 

mobility issues. 
Also be aware that parking on the kerb at the entrance to the Greystone Estate can 

block the view of those trying to move out of the designated parking area. 
If our car park is full there is parking available in the library car park. 

Thank you for your consideration. 

STAMPS and SPECTACLES needed. 

 

 

 
 

KEYHOLDERS 
It is important all doors are locked as this 

can affect the alarm setting. 
Please check doors before setting the 

alarm. Thank you. 



 
 
 
 



 

 


